
20/09/2021 

MR Shane Conwell 
- 194 Whale Beach RD 
Whale Beach NSW 2107 
shaneconwell@hotmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

To whom it may concern, as a neighbour to this development and after reading the submission, 
I would like it to be noted that I strongly oppose this development application. 

The developer has shown zero respect for the site and is building it far to big for the site, with 
increased height and width to what is currently there. 

The impact this development will have on its neighbouring properties is ridiculous and it will 
tower over them and block ALL their view. 

This is not what the community of WHALE BEACH want and we won't stand for such a large 
development on such sacred grounds. 

Sent: 20/09/2021 12:13:57 AM
Subject: Online Submission


